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MEMORANDUM FOR: Chairman Ahearne
Comissioner Gilinsky
Ccmissioner Kennedy
Cor.missioner Hendrie
Cocmissioner Bradford ,

FROM: / /St.auel J. Chilk, Secretary

SUBJECT: COMMISSION BRIEFING RE: COORDINATION WITH EPA ON OCCUPATIONAL
RADIATION PROTECTION STANDARDS (SECY-79-18)

Attached is a memorandum from the Director, Standards Development outlining
a briefing on the above subject. The staff has previously been pruvided copies
of Comissioner Kennedy's December S memo and the November 29 OPE memo on
this subject, and had informed this office that this briefing will be ready.
the Week of January 21.

'

The Chairman has requested that the briefing be expanded to include the tocics
in the attached memorandum, and an overview of all ongoing staff actions and

,

considerati6ns regarding dose limits and ALARA considerations. -

Attachment:
: 12/11/79 Memo, R.Minogue to Chairman
|
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cc:
Exec Dir for Operations
General Counsel
Director, Policy Evaluation
Director, Standards Development { ,~ -
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